	


Via email, dated March 9, 2005

Dear Professor Simons -
This e-mail serves as your initial notification that you are free to go forward with your research.  In the next couple of weeks, you will be receiving a hard copy of the authorization in the mail.

Best wishes to you on your project.

Sincerely,
Kathie
-- 

Kathryn C. MacCluskie, Ed.D.
Associate Professor
Coordinator, Counselor Education
Counseling, Administration, Supervision, and
 Adult Learning
Cleveland State University
2121 Euclid Avenue
Cleveland, OH  44115
(216) 523-7147

